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Malawi-Liverpool-Wellcome Trust  
 
Clinical Research Programme 
 

P.O Box 30096, Chichiri, Blantyre 3, Malawi. 

 

13th April, 2023 

 

Dear Editors of the Malawi Medical Journal (MMJ), 

 

Thank you for your correspondence. As agreed, I am writing to formally retract the manuscript entitled ““Don’t 

rush into thinking of walking again”: Patient views of treatment and disability following an open tibia fracture in 

Malawi” as the journal did not meet the requirement of our funder for open access  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alexander Thomas Schade 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Alexander Thomas Schade 

 


